
DATE:  June 8, 2020 

 

TO:  Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council  

 

FROM:  Leah Larrarte, Deputy City Clerk 

 

SUBJECT:  6/9/2020- Council Agenda, Item #8 

  Correction to Staff Report 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Dear Councilmembers: 

 

Please be advised that there was an error in the staff report for Item #8 for the June 9, 2020 City Council 

Meeting.  The corrected language is found below: 

 
BOARD/ 

COMMISSION 
# OF 

SEATS 
AFFECTED 

CURRENT APPOINTMENT 
PROCESS 

PROPOSED APPOINTMENT 
PROCESS 

NOTES 

Civil Service 
Commission 

2 5 • Two (2) members are 
interviewed and 
appointed by full Council 
(CVMC 2.43.050) 
 

• Two (2) members are 

appointed from a list of 4 

persons nominated by the 

employees in the 

Classified Service 

• One (1) member is 

appointed from a list of 3 

persons nominated by the 

remaining 4 Civil Service 

Commission members 

(CVMC 2.43.050) 

Process A – General (5  seats) 

• The Two (2) members would 

be nominated by Mayor; 

appointments ratified by full 

Council 

• The three (3) remaining 

members will keep their 

current nominating 

authorities; Mayor will 

interview and nominate for 

appointment; appointments 

ratified by full Council 

(CVMC 2.25.052(A)) 

Remaining seats will continue 
to be appointed by Council 
from a list of candidates 
nominated by the 
Commission (one seat) and 
Classified Employees (two 
seats).  
 
Appointment process has 
been moved from CVMC 
Chapter 2.25 (General Rules 
chapter) to the Civil Service 
Commission chapter. 
 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (619) 476-2300.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Leah Larrarte 

 

 


